
 
                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 
September Sessions  

Pre-school is now full for this academic year 

and places for September are starting to fill 

up, if you are considering changing sessions or 

adding additional sessions please notify a 

member of staff asap so we can secure a 

place. 

Wrap around care  

From September we will be offering pre-

school wrap around care, if this is something 

you would be interested in please speak to 

Mrs Wallace.  

Please note that these sessions will have to be 

pre-booked so that appropriate staffing 

ratios are in place.  

 
Pre-School Graduation  

Our Pre-school graduation will take place on 

Tuesday 19th July, further information will 

follow.  

 
Reception taster sessions 

Our children who will be moving on to Miss 

Doxey’s class will now have received their 

invitations to attend their induction sessions. 

If your child attends pre-school on these 

days we recommend that parents take their 

child to the first session and we will collect 

them afterwards. For the remaining sessions 

we will take the children to the sessions and 

pick them up once finished. 

Tuesday 21/6/2022 Tuesday 28/6/2022 

Tuesday 5/7/2022 

 
Pre-School Sports day  

Friday 17th June 2pm on the school field.  

Parents welcome!   

 

 
The Queen’s Jubilee 

As part of the upcoming Queen’s Jubilee on 

Friday 27th May, the children will take part 

in a whole school celebration. This will include 

lots of fantastic activities where they 

will find out all about the Queen’s 70-year reign. 

We will hold a celebratory lunch in a street party 

style – outside if possible! To celebrate the 

Queen’s Jubilee, we would also like the 

children to come in to school wearing red, blue 

and white clothing. 

Please see attached information on celebrations 

happening in the village.  

 
Sun cream and hats  

The weather is starting to warm up, please make 

sure that your child has a labelled hat and sun 

cream in school.  

Thankyou . 

 

 

Uniform 

Please ensure that jumpers are CLEARLY 

LABELLED with your child's name so any lost 

property can be returned to its owner. 

 

 
Half Term Holiday  

Half Term Holiday: Monday 30th May 2022 – 

Friday 3rd June 2022 

Inset Day: Monday 6th June 2022 

 

Pupils return to school on Tuesday 7th June 

2022. 
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